
 

 

JULY 21, 2022                     for more information, phone the Superintendent of Schools, 643-6002 

SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 

 

The Peru School Board of Education will hold a special meeting on Wednesday, July 27th 

at 6:00 PM in the High School Community Room.  

 

The purpose of the meeting is: 

1) To conduct a Public Hearing on the Districtwide Emergency Response Plan 

(DERP)/Safety Plan, in preparation for anticipated adoption at the end of August 

2) Policy review and development of the Board’s 0000 and 1000 series 

 

At this time, no other District business is slated for this meeting. 

 

The agenda will be available on the District’s website (perucsd.org). 

 

The meeting is open to the public and all current District, County, State and Federal 

COVID-19 safety procedures and protocols will be followed.   

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 


